
 
CENTRAL ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

Ground Floor, Chanderlok Building, 
36, Janpath, New Delhi – 110 001 

 
 
No.2/23(17)/2014/Adm/CERC           Dated the 24th November, 2014  
 
 

Central Electricity Regulatory Commission vide Notice 

No.2/23(17)/2014/Adm-CERC dated 3rd November 2014 invited "Expression of 

Interest for Review of Power Exchanges in India" by 24th November 2014. In this 

regard, the following decision has been taken by the competent authority: 

 
i. Any party interested in the assignment may submit its queries/views on the 

proposed Terms of Reference (TOR) for "Review/investigation of Power 

Exchanges" by 4.00 PM on Monday, the 1st of December 2014 positively in 

an envelope addressed to the Assistant Secretary (P&A), Central Electricity 

Regulatory Commission, Ground Floor, Chanderlok Building, 36, Janpath, 

New Delhi – 110001 with a copy through e-mail to urprasad@cercind.gov.in. 

 

ii. Based on the queries received, the TOR would be revised/finalised and 

notified for inviting bids with the request to submit technical and financial bids 

within 21 days from the date of hosting of the revised TOR. 

Sd/- 
 (P. Ramamoorthy)  

Assistant Secretary (P&A)  
Tel: 2375 3921 


